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RACHEL LARY RECOGNIZED AS DISTINGUISHED FEMALE LEADER AT BIRMINGHAM
BUSINESS JOURNAL'’S 2022 BIZWOMEN MENTORING MONDAY EVENT

February 28, 2022

Lightfoot Partner Rachel Lary will be recognized at the Birmingham Business Journal’'s 2022 “Bizwomen
Mentoring Monday” event on February 28th. Composed of thirty different businesswomen from different
backgrounds and industries across the city, the group of mentors will share experiences and insight, through
networking and discussion, to female professionals in attendance. See the full list of mentors here.

In addition to her litigation practice and contributions to the firm, namely serving as Chair of the Associate
Committee, Lary has been continually recognized for her professional presence in Birmingham. Most recently,
she was named one of the Birmingham Business Journal’s “2021 Women to Watch” and “2020 NextGen” for her
continued impact on the city’s business community. She has served on the Board of Directors and most recently
as the Vice Chair for Girls, Inc. of Alabama, an organization that empowers and equips young women with
mentorship and resources. Lary was also recognized by B-Metro Magazine as a “Top Woman Attorney” in 2020.
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https://www.lightfootlaw.com/people/rachel-m-lary
https://www.bizjournals.com/birmingham/news/2022/02/18/meet-the-bbjs-2022-mentoring-monday-mentors.html

